
WARE HIGH SCHOOL 

 

Date: 10/5/2023 

To: Dear Junior/Senior Parent 

 

Re: ARMED SERVICE STUDENT ADDRESS INFORMATION 

 

 

The President has signed a law “No Child Left Behind Act of 2001”.  This act grants Armed Forces 

recruiters’ access to student information to include address and telephone number. 

Should you not wish to be contacted by the armed services please complete the form below and remit 

to the guidance office by October 27, 2023. 

If you do not return this form, we are required to send you home address and home number to any 

military representative. 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Slattery 

Principal 

 

 

I do not wish Student Name ________________________________________grade____________ 

                                                                                          Print 

Student information to be released by the high school to the armed forces for recruitment purposes. 

X
Parent Signature

 

X
Student Signatur  If 18 years of age

 


